Dear year 6,

We hope you have had a good half term and we are very much looking forward to
welcoming many of you back to school on Tuesday. However, if your family has made the
decision to continue your learning at home learning this is fine, and we will continue to keep
in touch with you all.

At school, we will be following the White Rose Maths and Hamilton English learning which
will be the same lessons as those posted on the website. This means that whether you are
at school or not you will all follow the same curriculum in these subjects.

At school, we will also be starting a unit looking at traditional Japanese Art which is a topic
that you could research at home. We will be learning about Buddhism in RE so again, if you
are working at home, you could start a project on this subject. There are lots of resources on
line including some on BBC Bitesize. https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zh4mrj6

We will continue with the class blogs on Purple Mash where you can share your work, see
what other children in the class have been doing and leave positive comments for them.
We will also continue to set you some touch typing on Purple Mash 2type.

Mathletics and Readiwriter will continue to be set every Friday for all learners. This must be
completed by the following Friday. Please also get someone at home to test you on the Year
5 and 6 spellings.

We look forward to seeing many of you very soon,
Miss Dawson and Mrs McCann



